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Dear parent/ carer, 
 
Last week 
Last week we had a fantastic chocolate workshop. In the morning, the children learnt about the 
origins of chocolate and heard how chocolate is made. They kept their energy levels and 
concentration up by sampling chocolate, and tested their knowledge during a quiz. We learnt a lot 
and the chocolate was delicious! 
 
In the afternoon, the children worked together in teams to make chocolate pizzas. These have 
been setting in the fridge and the children will be given their chocolate pizza slices this week. 
 

       
 
This week: theatre trip 
As you know, this week we are off to the Theatre Royal to see Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. 
We have received signed consent forms for most of the children. If you have not signed and 
returned the consent form, please see us to do so on Saturday.  
 
Please bring your child to school at 12.30pm. They should eat before they arrive and bring a snack 
and non-fizzy drink with them. Please make sure that they are warmly dressed and do not bring 
valuables with them. We expect to be back at school between 6.00 and 6.30pm. Please be aware 
that there is an Arsenal match in the afternoon so the area is likely to be busy. My contact number 
is 07717 211537 if you need to get in touch. 
 
The children will be representing SHINE@Pakeman as we travel to and from the theatre and while 
we are there. I know that they will make us proud with their behaviour throughout. 
 
Best wishes 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  


